
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 

BASE NEWSLETTER         Nov 2023 

 

Before and After School Enrichment 

Dear parents,  

Welcome back everyone after a busy half term. The children 

have settled well into BASE and the routines we have in place to 

provide a fun and safe environment for them to experience. We 

would like to thank the children who have been Buddies for the 

foundation children, their kindness and perseverance has shone 

through and they have been super role models, we are very proud 

of them. 

If your child has Asthma and uses an inhaler in school please 

could you provide BASE with an additional inhaler.  

Thank you once again for your patience when collecting your 

child/ren from BASE. Please be patient as the bell is not working 

if we haven’t seen you as it’s becoming darker now the clocks 

have gone forward. 

Christmas is fast approaching and activities will be in place 

nearer the time for the children to enjoy and bring home to 

share with you.  

The BASE team are looking forward to a fun packed half term 

and if we can be of help in any way please get in touch. 

Thank you 

The BASE team. 

 

 

 

 

BASE CONTACT: 07526675239 

base@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

bursar@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 

Our newsletters will now be 

available on  

our new school website.  

 

 

 

Our theme this half 

term is: 

‘Room on the  

Broom’ 

 

mailto:base@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk

